
 
 

       

           Friday 30th November 2018
  

 

 

Dearest Parents,  

What an awesome week we’ve had, ending it with such a successful Take-over day . We have prepared 
for Friday so that your children could experience the best Take-over day yet.  

Also, our amazing Years 1, 2, 3 &4 went on a visit to the pantomime, to watch Sleeping Beauty. 

Isabelle (Year 1) commented that she liked the music and the colourful lights. 

 The girls’ football team were competing in a tournament, and played against 6 other schools- drawing 1, 
losing 1 and winning the rest. 

The boys’ football team played a match against Hearsall Primary, making it a score of 3-3, after a last-
minute equalizing goal-a very exciting match. 

We have had some concerns about parking issues outside of school. Please could you be mindful not to 
park across people’s driveways. 

 Have an excellent weekend, and we hope that the Year 6 team did a wonderful job in teaching your 
children. 

 Kindest regards, 

 Shivali Antin and Marika Bell  

(Take-over Head and Deputy)  

 
PRIMARY ADMISSIONS 
If your child was born between 1st September 2014 and 31st August 2015 you are able to apply for their 
primary school place for September 2019. Please follow this link to begin the online application process 
www.coventry.gov.uk/schooladmissions. The deadline for applications is the 15th January 2019. If you 
experience problems applying on-line please contact the school office. 
 
 
NURSERY ADMISSIONS 
If your child was born between 1st September 2015 and 31st August 2016 you are able to apply for a place 
in Finham Primary’s Nursery. Please collect an Application form from the school office. The deadline for 
Applications is 31st January 2019.  
 
 
CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY 
On Wednesday 19th of December children can come to school in a Christmas Jumper. We ask for £1 
donation, which will be donated to Save the children charity. 
 
 
 
 

http://www.coventry.gov.uk/schooladmissions


 
 
 
 
CHRISTMAS MEAL  
Please could you return the Christmas meal slip if you wish your child to have a meal on Wednesday, 19th 
December. Please could all children who are already having school meals return the slip with their meal 
choice. Please ensure that you have paid via parentpay or Cash before the 19th. The deadline for returning 
the slip is Monday,10th December 2018. 
 
 
FRIENDS OF FINHAM CHRISTMAS FAIR 
Christmas Fair this Saturday Dec 1st, 11am St Martins In The Field Church. Many local traders will be there 
with their festive wares along with Friends of Finham.  Here is just a selection of what you will find on our 
stall  

•Adopt a teddy 
•Chocolate Pots lucky dip  
•Finham Park school jumpers and PE Kit. 

*We’re bringing a selection of Finham Park School jumpers and PE Kit. If you will be visiting us just for that 
then please let me know what size you are looking for so I can make sure we have enough stock  
 
 

DIARY DATES 
Wednesday 5th of December- Year 6 Assembly- 9 am 

https://www.facebook.com/pages/St-Martins-In-The-Field-Church/258562420891345?ref=gs&__tn__=%2CdK-R-R&eid=ARBtPJg8LriwhMOaJKWrUzbwgsmjyNq9YeBcP0BLBdnmx56mzvtSRYR9PAxvQ_VlIjL2Kbwf4Ro-ulpt&fref=gs&dti=832055663589620&hc_location=group
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Finham-Park-School/108347552519099?ref=gs&__tn__=%2CdK-R-R&eid=ARCHF99AOp5Hsc1Oo5VrFJE_eAMnVv2rpgM7gVhQbHq1Fnaxn_Pqthz19N0zio6CUAgs19vMSNpJOhCY&fref=gs&dti=832055663589620&hc_location=group

